
 
 
 

Foothill Transit Resumes Front Door Boarding 

Friday, September 18, 2020 
 

On Sunday, October 18th, Foothill Transit will begin collecting fares 
again and allowing front door boarding. Buses that are equipped with 
bus operator plexiglass barriers will start front door boarding and 
accepting fares safely. Buses that do not have a bus operator barrier 
will continue to allow boarding from the rear door and will not enforce 
fares.  

 
This change won’t impact the free rides for Mt. SAC students. They 
will still be able to ride for free by showing their school ID to the bus 
operator. In addition, we will continue to pause billing to the 
university for the remainder of the fall semester.  

  
I will reach out to Uyen Mai in the Marketing Department shortly to 
provide some content that can be distributed across the campus to 
notify your students about these changes.  

 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
Thank you for your continued partnership!  

 
Best, 
 
Hendy D. Satya | Marketing and Communications Manager 
 

  Office: (626) 931-7220 | Cell: (626) 361-0994 
  (626) 931-7320 
  foothilltransit.org  
  100 S. Vincent Ave., Suite 200, West,Covina, CA 91790 
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